
Ambition is the path to success. Persistence is the vehicle you arrive in. ~ Bill Bradley 
Cancer Center Adopts New Logo 
Windsor Regional Hospital’s Cancer program unveiled a New Cancer Program Logo and launched a 
Find the Logo Contest last week.  There will be prizes for the Team that records the most logo sightings 
by April 1/11. When you spot any of the old logos, simply record the time and place and log in to survey 
monkey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/JHZYVXF. For a hard copy, contact Janet Davis ext 58540.  
Hurry! The deadline to submit your sightings is April 1st.  
Family Campaign Donor Receptions 
Donors to the Windsor Regional Hospital Family Campaign are invited to indulge their sweet tooth by 
attending an Ice Cream Social in appreciation for their support. The receptions are being held on Monday, 
March 28 from 2-4 p.m. in the Rehab Meeting Room, Malden Park and on Tuesday, March 29 from 2-4 
p.m. in Auditorium Side B, Met Campus. Thank you to everyone who generously supported the campaign 
this year. It's never too late to pledge your support. Gifts are accepted year-round by completing the online 
pledge card found on the Family Giving page of the website.  
Nursing Excellence Awards 
Nominations are now being accepted for the 2011 Nursing Excellence Awards.  Nomination forms are 
available in the Met and  Malden Park Lobbies or on the WRH Intranet. For more information, contact the 
2011 Nurses Week Chairperson, Rita Taillefer ext. 52537 or rita_taillefer@wrh.on.ca.  Save the Date: 
the Nursing Excellence Awards Dinner Banquet will be held on Thursday, May 5th, 2011. 
Above and Beyond—Goes Electronic! 
Please be aware that Above and Beyond submissions will be accepted via our website only. Cardboard 
boxes will be replaced by cards with instructions on submitting online. This will ensure that submissions are 
accepted in a timely manner with all pertinent information. For more info, contact Gisele Sullens: 
gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or Melissa Simas:  melissa _simas@wrh.on.ca. 
WRH Spitfire Night 
Invite your family, friends and colleagues to attend the last regular season game of the Windsor Spitfires 
on Thursday, March 17. Tickets are just $18 with a portion going to the Windsor Regional Hospital 
Foundation. Tickets are available by contacting Kim Willis-More at x52458 or kim_willis-more@wrh.on.ca. 

Did you know? 
               When the Western Campus Redevelopment Project  is complete the Tunnel 

will also be accessible via the new Mental Health Building.  
 The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.   

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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